
 

November 2024 

Hello LCHS Volunteers, 

We are reaching the end of 2024! The year has flown by pretty fast, but we still have some events 

happening! 

What’s New?: 

o Docents    

-We have a few new docents! Yay! They have been doing a great job of ensuring that the 

Mansion is open for visitors on Saturdays.  

 

o Volunteer Hours as of 10/31/2024 

We logged 21.5 hours in October, which makes our year-to-date total 464.58 hours. Thank you 

to everyone who has been diligent about logging their volunteer hours. Remember, our goal for 

this year is to hit 500 volunteer hours. We are very close to hitting our goal, so please log your 

hours! 

 

o Calling for Bakers! 

We are looking for bakers to create a homemade dessert for our silent auction fundraiser on 

November 17th. If you are interested in baking a pie or cake for our dessert auction, please 

contact the office at (208)882-1004 or lchslibrary@latahcountyid.gov. 

 

o Orchid Award 

LCHS has been selected by the Moscow Preservation Commission to receive an Orchid Award for 

Phase One of the McConnell Mansion Window Restoration Project. Please join us in celebrating 

this award on November 14th in the Lecompte Auditorium at the 1912 Center at 7pm.  

 

o Looking Ahead at LCHS Events 

Below are some events in the next couple of months to look forward to: 

 
-November 2nd: “Those Wacky Victorians: Early 1800s Hobbies” exhibit last day open 

-November 10th at 2pm: Moscow Cemetery Tour 

-November 14th at 7pm: Moscow Preservation Commission Orchid Award Presentation 

-November 17th: McConnell Mansion Window Fundraiser at the 1912 Center Grand Room 

-December 14th from 1pm-4pm: Victorian Christmas at the McConnell Mansion 

 
Thank you so much for taking time out of your busy schedules to dedicate your valued time to LCHS. We 

greatly appreciate it and couldn’t do it without you! 

 

mailto:lchslibrary@latahcountyid.gov


Talk to you soon, 

 

Kaitlynn Anderson 

kanderson@latahcountyid.gov 

208-882-1004 


